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The Constitution protects property rights through the Fifth and Fourteenth 

Amendments’ Due Process Clauses and, more directly, through the Fifth 

Amendment’s Takings Clause: “nor shall private property be taken for public use 

without just compensation.” Members of the Committee on Judiciary need to be 

reminded of these amendments again and again because you either need educated 

on the constitution you took an oath to uphold or you are purposefully violating your 

oath.  This bill should never see the light of day.  This is just one more of hundreds of 

bills that are trying to be slipped through, further eroding the bill of rights and 

oppressing the citizens of this state.  ANIMALS ARE PROPERTY and 

Representatives Hudson, Chaichi,and Gomberg have clearly demonstrated that they 

are either ignorant to this fact or willfully violated their oath when they presented this 

bill. 

 

We hold these truths to be self-evident, that all men are created equal, that they are 

endowed by their Creator with certain unalienable Rights, that among these are Life, 

Liberty and the pursuit of Happiness.—That to secure these rights, Governments are 

instituted among Men, deriving their just powers from the consent of the governed,—

That whenever any Form of Government becomes destructive of these ends, it is the 

Right of the People to alter or to abolish it, and to institute new Government, laying its 

foundation on such principles and organizing its powers in such form, as to them 

shall seem most likely to effect their Safety and Happiness.  THIS BILL AND 

OTHERS LIKE IT ARE DESTRUCTIVE. 

 

STOP HB 3214 NOW!  I DO NOT CONSENT TO THIS BILL OR OTHERS THAT 

YOU ARE REVIEWING THIS LEGISLATIVE SESSION THAT HAVE SIMILAR 

VIOLATIONS TO THE STATE AND FEDERAL CONSTITUTION. LAWMAKERS ARE 

NOT ABOVE THE LAW SO STOP BREAKING IT! 


